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ASDA Redundancy and Contractual Hours Consultation  

 

Dear members 
 
You will have been briefed that ASDA is proposing to make redundancies in your stores.  
 
ASDA has informed us that the first of three scheduled one to one meetings with colleagues will be 
taking place over the next three weeks.  
 
If you are a GMB member you are entitled to be represented by a GMB rep.  Our advice is to take a 
GMB rep with you.  
 
You are entitled to postpone your one to one if a rep is not available. The first one to one's are taking 
place over a three week period.  So there is no hurry.  
 
The GMB is involved in collective consultation with ASDA over the proposals. We will keep you 
informed throughout the process.   
 
Please let your local GMB representative have your comments and opinions.  
 
If you are not a GMB member, please see your GMB representative for a form or you can join online  at 
www.gmb.org.uk/join. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gary Carter 

GMB 

National Officer  
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